

Home Visits - Information for parents
What is the Home Visit? 
Before children start at Nursery two members of staff will make a visit to your home to meet you and your child. 
Why do we make a Home Visit? 
Visiting you at home is a good idea because it is a place where you and your child feel comfortable and relaxed. When you welcome us into your home, your child sees us as friends. Children need to see that the people who are going to be caring for them are friendly and trusted by you. 
What do we do when we visit you? 
We come to chat about your child and answer any questions that you may have about them starting Nursery. We like to find out more information about your child and can help you fill in any forms that we need for our records. Usually, the visit lasts about 20 minutes. We will bring an album with photographs of the setting to share with your child. In this way, they become interested in talking about what they could play with when they come to Nursery. We will discuss your child's individual needs for induction to the setting. 
When do we visit? 
We like to visit you a week before your child is going to start. This is so that the gap between seeing us and starting Nursery is as short as possible for your child. They see us in their own home and the following week they come to play with us at Nursery. 
What do other parents/carers say about Home Visits? 
Parents/carers are usually very positive about Home Visiting. They say that it helps their child settle quickly into Nursery. It is also useful to start to build relationships with the adults at Nursery, and to see them as people that they can be confident in, who are friendly and who will take good care of their child. 
The Early Years Foundation Stage for Parents What to expect, when? 
It is widely recognised the vital role that parents have in supporting their children’s learning and development. Parents need to know what to expect in relation to their child’s development. We will discuss this at the home visit. Please read the simple guide we have sent you, which takes parents through the expectations of each age band in the EYFS and how you can support their children’s learning and development at home.
‘What to expect in the Early Years Foundation Stage’
 
Early Years Pupil Premium Funding 
Early Years Pupil Premium was introduced by government in April 2015 to help early years’ providers try to close the attainment gap between the most disadvantaged children and their peers. All children aged three and four (not two-year-olds), who meet the eligibility criteria will benefit from the funding. In order to be able to claim this funding we require parents to sign the funding agreement which asks for details of parent’s date of birth and National Insurance number. https://www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/cms/content/early-years-pupil-premium
 You will be contacted about a Home Visit near to the time that your child is due to start Nursery. If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact us
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